
Class Charts

All home learning will be set on Class Charts. 
Students should track their home learning on Class Charts and mark it as ‘complete’
when it is done. 
If you are having issues logging in to Class Charts 
If you require support with setting up your Class Charts, please contact Miss
Knowles by emailing lknowles@brownhillsoa.co.uk. 

Policy

KS3 Home Learning
Maths and English to set
home learning once a week.
Maths homework will be set
on Sparx Maths.
All other subjects to set
home learning once a
fortnight.
All students should read for
at least 20 minutes every
evening. All KS3 students
have access to Sparx
Reader. Reading rewards will
be given for engagement
with Sparx Reader.

KS4 Home Learning
All subjects to set weekly home learning.  
Maths home learning will be a mixture of Sparx
and paper-based homework.  
All subjects will set work that will take at least 45
minutes to complete. As students approach end
of unit assessments, assignments and mock
examinations, this will increase to reflect the
preparation required.  
Core PE, PSHE and RE will not set home
learning.  
All students should read for at least 20 minutes
every evening. Year 10 students have access to
Sparx Reader. Reading rewards will be given for
engagement with Sparx Reader. 

Student Expectations

Completion: students are expected to complete all home learning to the best of
their ability and submit work on time.  
Responsibility: students are responsible for managing their time effectively,
planning ahead, and seeking clarification from teachers when needed  
Quality: home learning should reflect students’ best effort and should be completed
with an excellent standard of presentation.

Support

Students should seek support from their subject teachers on an ongoing basis.
Teachers will be happy to help and provide additional guidance when required. It is
important that students do not leave this until the day before the deadline so that
they can get support and still complete their work on time.  
Students who access support from our SEN department can continue to receive
support for their home learning by speaking to SEN staff. As normal, parent of
students with SEN should contact Miss Plant if they require additional support with
home learning.

Home Learning
Work Hard at Home to Achieve your Potential
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